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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We recognise the unprecedented challenge Covid-19 (coronavirus) is presenting to 
our communities and in light of this will be continuing to offer support to families from 
our hubs over the planned Easter holidays, Friday, April 3 to Friday, April 17, 
inclusive. 
 
During this time we will continue to provide emergency childcare for the children of 
key workers who have no other alternative at our 14 dedicated community hubs. In 
line with guidance which has closed schools as a public health measure, provision is 
limited to children whose parents or principal carers work in sectors which are critical 
to the Covid-19 response, and who cannot be safely cared for at home. 
 
Key workers should liaise directly with the Headteacher at the Hub they are using to 
confirm the access required. 
 
In addition, families entitle to free school meals can continue to access provision 
during the Easter break. Packed lunches will be supplied by one of our partner 
organisations as part of our SHINE holiday hunger provision and can be collected as 
normal from Hubs between noon and 2pm. 
 
Best regards 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Laura Mason 

Chief Education Officer 

West Dunbartonshire Council  

Council Offices, 16 Church Street, Dumbarton, G82 1QL 

Direct Line: 01389 737340 

Email address:  laura.mason@west-dunbarton.gov.uk   

 

To All Parents/Carers 
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